LINLEY WILSON
MARK BRNOVICH OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL UNIT CHIEF COUNSEL

ATTORNENBENERAL APPEALS & CONSTITUTIONAL LITIGATION DIVISION COVERNMENT PCEOUNTABILITY
LINLEY.WILSON@AZAG.GOV

May 27, 2020
Via Mail & Email

The Honorable Vince Leach
Arizona Senate

1700 West Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007
vleach@azleg.gov

The Honorable Mark Finchem
The Honorable Bret Roberts
Arizona House of Representatives
1700 West Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re:  Closing Your 5/14/2020 Request for Investigation Under A.R.S. § 41-194.01
Dear Senator Leach, Representative Finchem, and Representative Roberts:

In light of the May 21, 2020 Pima County Board of Supervisors’ repeal of the May 13,
2020 Proclamation that was the subject of your recent Request for Investigation under A.R.S.
§ 41-194.01, the Attorney General’s Office has determined that the pending investigation is
moot. This letter is to inform you that the Office has therefore closed this matter, and no further
action will be taken at this time.

Sincerely,
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ee: The Honorable Doug Ducey, Governor of Arizona
The Honorable Karen Fann, President of the Arizona Senate
The Honorable Rusty Bowers, Speaker of the Arizona House of Representatives
The Honorable Katie Hobbs, Secretary of State of Arizona
Andrew Flagg, Chief Civil Deputy County Attorney, Pima County Attorney’s Office
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